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TWIB NOTES: 12/16 

 
MARCHING INSTRUMENT CHECK-IN ON MONDAY, DEC. 16 (AHS ENSEMBLE ROOM – H168) 
Most students will need to bring their marching instrument to check-in to the Ensemble Room (ER – Room H168) on 
Monday, December 16. LFC students must bring them to AHS beginning at 7am. AHS students will be able to check-
in their instrument during their band class. Students will be responsible for cleaning out their instrument and case. 
Brass players should ensure valves are clean and oiled. Be prepared to play some scales through the range of your 
instrument. Failure to turn in a clean, oiled, well-maintained instrument will result in charging you for repair and 
cleaning. We can provide you the instrument usage fee agreement you signed as this semester (as reference) if you 
have issues with returning an instrument in mediocre condition. 
 
BAND FINAL EXAMS 
Your final exam is completing the Fitness Gram during your band class exam time. Please dress accordingly. We are 
not permitted to administer the Fitness Gram early. If you do not show up for your exam, you will receive a grade of 
ZERO (for the exam) and will be required to complete the Fitness Gram in January to replace the grade. 
 
SPRING 2020 ENSEMBLE ASSIGNMENTS 
AHS results were e-mailed out on Friday, December 13th and are posted outside the Band Hall. LFC results were 
posted in the LFC Band Hall on Friday, December 13. Dr. Obado will provide band class changes to counselors if 
students are moving to a different band class at AHS. Mr. Blankenship will provide band class changes to counselors 
at LFC. 
 
SPRING BAND CLASSES 
Per AISD Fine Arts policy in addition to the course description in the Band Handbook, students enrolled in a 2019 Fall 
band class will be enrolled in a 2020 Spring band class since band is a full-year course. Students that are looking to do 
something else next year may choose different electives for Fall 2020. 
 

HAVE A GREAT WINTER BREAK. SEE YOU ON JANUARY 7TH! 


